Philippine Amalgamated Supermarkets Association, Inc.

INVITATION TO ATTEND JAPANES SUPERMARKET SHOW IN CHIBA CITY

Thursday, 19 April 2018
Last Updated Thursday, 26 April 2018

The Phil.-Japan Training Inst. of Cultural Technology, Inc. invites PAGASA to a Business Briefing Session Forum
regarding the upcoming Supermarket Trade Show to be organized by the New Supermarket Association of Japan
(NSAJ) in Feb. 2018.A The forum was held at the Tosca Room of the Dusit Thani Hotel on the 15th of Nov. 2017.A
Attending the Forum for PAGASA were former VP Fred Gravador with son Paolo and STC.A Also with them were PRA
Pres. Atty. Paul Santos and a few supermarket suppliers.
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